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This bill if it passes will allow for more abuse by superintendents. We can not allow 

for more restrictions on when I superintendent can be fired. Current laws protect 

discrimination against firing anyone including a superintendent for arbitrary reasons. 

Therefore this bill is not needed or necessary.  Vote no on this bill.   

Children are punished if they are forced to deal with a superintendent that does not 

follow constitutional rights. Covid has already taken away many rights of school 

children don't add to that by passing this  bill that will essentially keep inept 

superintendents in their positions to further harass and abuse children.  


